
Attention: Caledon Female Hockey Players 

 

The Caledon Girls Hockey Association (CGHA) is no longer sanctioned to operate hockey in Caledon. The 

Ontario Women’s Hockey Association (OWHA) and the Town of Caledon (TOC) have come together to 

ensure that female hockey will continue for the 2019/2020 season and beyond.  

The Caledon Female Hockey Association has been formed. It will be overseen by a steering committee of 

members of the OWHA, TOC, Sarah Stewart (Parent volunteer) and Brett Rutledge (Parent volunteer). 

An Operations Committee led by Sarah Stewart and Brett Rutledge will oversee the day to day 

operations of the association.  

A temporary website has been set up through the Town of Caledon website. For more information 

about the association: caledon.ca/CFHA 

Once we receive the list of registered players from CGHA the Town will ask each parent/participant for 

confirmation of registration and approval of transferred any funds from CGHA to Caledon Female 

Hockey.   

For more information on the upcoming season or how to register please 

contact:  caledonfemalehockeyassociation@gmail.com or recreation@caledon.ca 
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